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- Student Timetable Workgroup - (1 hour) 
- EUS - Education Undergraduate Society Meetings - (2 hours) 
- GFC (General Faculty Council) - (2 hours) 
- Fresh Fest (7 hours) 
- Education Curriculum Committee (1 hour) 
- Education Executive Committee (2 hour) 
- Education Faculty Committee (1 hour) 
- General Assembly (3 hours) 
 
Student Timetable Workgroup  
During the month of June, I participated in a test run of the new school scheduling 
program to give feedback if the scheduling technology works on a macro level. 
 
EUS - Education Undergraduate Society Meetings 
As the education representation of the ULSU, I have a seat on the EUS executive. 

- Thursday Sept 5: We met as an EUS exec to go over operating procedures, office 
policies, and membership processes. (1 hour) 

- I attended Clubs Council on behalf of the EUS (1 hour) 

 
General Faculty Council 
During this GFC Meeting we discussed the new sexual violence policy, 
announcements about the Science Commons and other administrative tasks. 
For more information on this committee or the minutes of this meeting, please 
reference; https://www.uleth.ca/governance/general-faculties-council 
 
Fresh Fest 
During the first day of fresh fest I helped with the ticket check in and registration process 
as well as some other pop-up tasks throughout the day. 
 
Education Curriculum Committee 
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This was the first ECC meeting of the semester. We discussed some minor administrative 
changes to the Calendar and motioned to bring these changes forward to the 
Education Faculty Committee at the September meeting. 
 
Education Executive Committee 
During this meeting, we discussed some administrative tasks. One major topic was 
surrounding future timing of PSI/PSII Seminar classes. Feel free to reach out if you have 
any questions in regard to my participation in this committee. We also ratified Parker 
and I as the appropriate SU representatives for the year on behalf of the EFC. 
 
Education Faculty Committee 
During this meeting we further disused the impact of the time tabling conundrum. We 
also heard several presentations from various stakeholders across campus. 
 
 
 
 
Please feel empowered to reach out if you have any questions on my report or 
my other roles at the Education Representative on the ULSU. 
 
All the best, 
Ethan Pullan 


